NOTICE
CITY OF BANDERA
TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM

The City of Bandera received a Community Development Block Grant in 2018 under the Texas
Community Development Block Grant Program from the Texas Department of Agriculture for
the construction of a new ground storage tank at the Mulberry Street water plant.

A public hearing has been called for 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 6, 2020. The purpose of
this hearing is to review the program performance of the activities completed under this grant,
which will include an explanation of the actual use of the Texas Community Development Block
Grant Program funds.

The hearing will be conducted via Zoom Teleconferencing. From a computer, tablet or
smartphone:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88575341557 ?pwd=QkJibEZWWHUvZIM3NIU1NVJYTkICZz09

Meeting ID: 885 7534 1557

Passcode: 540194

One tap mobile
+13462487799,,88575341557#,,,,,,0#,,540194# US (Houston)
+16699006833,,88575341557#,,,,,,0#,,540194# US (San Jose)

Dial by your location
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
Meeting ID: 885 7534 1557
Passcode: 540194
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kduzkk\/62

For further information or assistance, contact J. Horry, City Administrator, at (830) 796-3765.
Para mas informacion en espafiol, comuniquese con Ayuntamiento de Bandera al (830) 796-
3765.




